
January 16, 2020 

 

Chairman Barker, Vice Chairman Awerkamp, Ranking Member Ruiz, and members of the 

House Federal & State Affairs Committee. 

 

I cannot believe we have to re-litigate the rights of a person's autonomy.  A woman's right to 

choose when to become a parent is already one that Kansans have time and again upheld and 

affirmed.  We have all seen the polling that shows that a majority of Kansans support a woman's 

right to choose, and we as a state have voted to retain the judges that ruled women have a right to 

autonomy.   

 

If the majority insists this be on a ballot, I ask that you give Kansans a real chance to have their 

voices heard and put this question on the November ballot.   
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